
Urban Pathways K-5 Charter School Field Trip Permission Slip

During the 2023-2023 school year, Urban Pathways K-5 Charter School will be taking field trips 

in and around the downtown area and cultural district. We are asking that you give UPCS K-5 

permission to take your child/children out of the school building for local field trips. If you 

agree, please sign the form below.

Thank you in advance,

Brandon Coney

CEO

Urban Pathways K-5 Charter School

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I, __________________________________________________    give/do not give (please circle 

your choice) my permission for UPCS K-5 Charter School, to take my child/children, 

___________________________________________________________

on local field trips in the downtown /Cultural District area.


